
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

July 17, 2018 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Town Office 
 

Present: Planning Commission Members Jonathan Siegel, Chair; John Schmeltzer;  
Dara Torre 
 
Guests: None 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:40 pm. 
 
Members discussed the recent select board hearing on the proposed subdivision 
regulations and next steps, to include a meeting with the select board, planning 
commission, and DRB in September. Concerns from a DRB member present at the 
hearing revealed the need for more collaboration and fine-tuning. Dara suggested 
reaching out the Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission for additional 
insight on subdivision regulations. 
 
Discussion of the local hazard mitigation plan was deferred. 
 
Dara made a motion to approve the minutes of June 19, 2018.  John seconded the 
motion, which was approved unanimously. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Dara Torre 
July 20, 2018 
  
 
 


